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The prolonged discussion of the Trade Relations between Canada and the United 
States, and the certainty that the discussion will be continued, rendered advisable a 
re-publication, with the necessary additions and improvements, of the list of docu­
ments and books on the subject of Reciprocity.

The probability of discussion of the public affairs of Newfoundland induced 
the Librarians to complete and re-publish the Newfoundland List, which was given 
in the Annual Catalogue for 1889.

The public documents of Great Britain and the United States relating to the 
Behring Sea question have been provided in sufficient quantity, it is hoped, to be of 
service to Members.

Every effort has been made to provide a full and valuable collection of Statistics 
of Trade and Commerce ; and a re-arrangement of this material on the shelves will 
render it more accessible.

The occurrence of the West Indian Exhibition has suggested the preparation 
for the Annual Catalogue of a special list of books concerning the West Indies.

All of which is respectfully submitted.
A. D. DeCELLES, G.L. 
MARTIN J. GRIFFIN, P.L.

(For Appendix to this Report, see Sessional Papers No. 15.)

The House then adjourned.

PETER WHITE,
Speaker.


